Jason P. Wenig
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From: Mark G
Sent:  Saturday, November 25, 2006 1:45 PM

To: ‘Jason P. Wenig'
Subject: Re MG

Hi Jason

<<, >>

<<,..>> Just to let you know the MG has arrived and we have been driving it around. It arrived safe and sound
and looks as we expected, TERRIFIC.

Thank you to you and your fabulous crew for the remarkable job you all did.
The trophy was a big surprise. | may enter it in a couple of the shows around here just to see what happens.
Once again THANK YOU.

You met and surpassed my expectations.

Mark and Parney G

Mark G«



